
 

       SAFE 

Monday’s safety assembly for Road 
Safety Week focused on how we cross the 
road safely. We looked at photos of Chats-
worth and identified the safest places to 
cross by school with our adults—can your 
child show you where that is?   

 

22nd November 

 

PTA WINTER FAIR 
We’re so looking forward to the Fair on 
Sunday, the PTA have worked so hard 
to prepare an event that 
all our families can enjoy 
–please come along and 
support us, we can’t wait 
to see you and get in the 
Christmas spirit!  

      LEARNING  
Year 1 parents came to-

gether this week to learn about the new 
Phase 5 sessions that the children are 
experiencing in their phonic sessions—
Phase 5 introduces the children to     
alternative spellings of sounds they   
already know, and also to the idea of a 
grapheme representing more than one 
sound. Apologies for the cancellation of 
Monday’s meeting—this has now been 
rescheduled to Monday 25th at 4.30. 

 

 

Sunday 24th—PTA Christmas Fair 12-3 

Monday 25th November— rescheduled Year 
1 Phonics meeting 4.30 

Year 2 to the London Transport Museum 

Tuesday 26th November—Reception parents 
Phonics Showcase—please sign up to come 
and watch your child’s phonics session. 

Thursday 28th November—Nourish Disney 
menu 

Friday 29th November—St Andrew’s Day—
wear blue and white 

Tues 3rd and Weds 4th November— 

Parents’ Evening  

HAPPY 

Eco-council were on their usual fine and en-
thusiastic form when they met with our Trust 
Chief Operating Officer this week, sharing 
their ideas for how Chatsworth can help the 
planet and keep it clean. We’ve been asked 
to share our good ideas with other TPA 
schools! Thanks to Mr Webb for 
supporting our children with this.  

Disney lunch! 
We love our special themed lunches by 
Nourish and next week’s Disney-themed 
lunch is on Thursday 28th Nov ! School 
dinners are free for all pupils so let your 
class teacher know if your child normally 
has a packed lunch and would like to give 
this a try :-) 

Message from Mrs Kinsley Another busy week of visitors and trips out 
for Chatsworth—Year 2 enjoyed their trip to the cinema this week, and 
Reception had their Autumn walk. Members of the public often comment 
on the excellent behavior of Chatsworth children when they’re out and 
about and this was no exception—especially for Year 2 as they listened 
carefully to all the safety advice about using public transport. Thank you 

to the all the families who provided additional supervision support—we cannot give 
children these experiences without you so your help is much appreciated. We look 
forward to seeing you on Sunday—you’ll find me helping Santa in the grotto! 

RECEPTION TRIP TO THE PARK 

This week Reception have been learning about the story 'Stickman' by 
Julia Donaldson. They went on their very own Autumn walk to collect lots 
of   different natural  objects in the environment. We then used these to 
create our very own Stickmen! Have a look at our wonderful work.   


